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REPERT 7€ MEMBERSGHIP

First Basin Credit Union appreciates the commitment and dedication of the Board

of Directors. Currently, FBCU pays each director $400 per board meeting attended.

The FBCU Board of Directors are presented below, along with the expiration dates
of their terms.

Sam Gonzalez  2/2023 Cathy Laracuente 2/2024
Gary Windham  2/2023 Rebecca Marler 2/2025
Steve Compton 2/2024 Wesley Burnett 2/2025

There were no documented changes to the First Basin Credit Union bylaws in 2022.
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ANNUAL AuDIT

The annual audit performed by Doeren Mayhew CPAs resulted in a determination
that First Basin Credit Union’s reported financial statements for December 31, 2021
present fairly, in all material respects, its financial position and are in conformity
with accounting principles generally accepted in the United States of America. The
financial statements for December 31, 2022 have not yet been audited.
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First Basin Credit Union will do whatever it takes
by providing professional financial solutions t

Board of Directo
Chairman - Sam Gon
Secretary - Gary Win




